
                                    
             

 

SAVE OUR SIGHT 

 

     The Save Our Sight (SOS) Program was established in 1999 to provide early detection of 
vision problems and the promotion of good eye health and safety in Ohio’s children.  All 
local programs funded through SOS are free and service children in all 88 counties in Ohio.  
Ohio vehicle owners may donate $1 to the SOS Fund when applying for or renewing their 
motor vehicle registrations.  

     Families can apply for free protective eyewear for youth sports and school activities to 
prevent eye injuries.  Families of children diagnosed with Amblyopia (lazy eye) to get 
support and free patches from the Ohio Amblyope Registry.  

     Educators can apply for free protective eyewear for youth sports and school activities to 
prevent eye injuries.  Health Professionals and Educators who work with children can 
request free eye health and safety programs for their schools or community organizations.  
Health Professionals and Educators can receive free training and equipment for vision 
screening children.  

     Applications can be made through the Trumbull County Combined Health District by 
calling 330-675-7835.   

For additional information through the Ohio Department of Health: 

https://odh.ohio.gov/know-our-programs/save-our-sight/Contact-Us 
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